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SUBJECT:  CPR Grade Separation Winchester 

BACKGROUND: 

Construction is progressing well. As of the date of authoring this report, recent work 

underway includes repair of ballast walls, construction of the semi-integral abutment and 

the reconstruction of at least one of the approach slabs.  After ‘flipping’ to the other side 

of the bridge, the existing deck was found to be in good shape, with few concrete 

patching/repairs needed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

COMMENTS: 

The short-term work ahead of the contractor includes finishing the second approach slab 

and the installation of the traffic safety barrier.  Completion is still anticipated to be around 

the first week of December.  County staff can manage winter maintenance activities with 

the one-lane bridge arrangement.  

Respectfully Submitted. 


